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Monday, March 2, 2009 
 
 
 
State of Washington 
Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
 
Re: Termination of Telecommunication Services within Washington provided by Intelligent 

Community Services, Inc. 
 
Dear Commission: 
 
Intelligent Community Services has recently determined that the feasibility of providing 
telecommunication services does not in every situation make economic sense.  Therefore, ICS has 
determined, and by this letter notifies you, that the telecommunications services provided by ICS in the 
State of Washington may be terminated thirty (30) days after the date of end user notification.  Such 
termination is in accordance with the telecommunications rules and regulations, section 480-120-083 (2).  
It is our intention to cease providing services to our end users at the Suncadia Resort in Roslyn 
Washington. 
 
Currently, ICS provides one hundred fifty one (151) lines of service at Suncadia.  
 
Customers will receive an initial thirty (30) day notice in the first week of March 2009, postmarked March 
2, 2009, requesting them to choose new local service and preferred long distance providers and convert 
service no later than April 2, 2009. Customers will receive several personal calls over the thirty (30) day 
period.  Customers still active with ICS after the initial thirty (30) day expiration will be disconnected. If 
the end user does not select another company, they may lose ability to make local and long distance calls 
as of April 2, 2009. 
 
Due to the nature of the cessation we are requesting cessation as a provider option for new customers 
effective immediately.  ICS will continue to provide service and simple change of service to its existing 
customers during the cessation period; however, complex service orders requesting restoral, 
reconnection, address changes, move of service, and other related service orders requiring new service 
set up will not be processed by ICS. 
 
Upon Commission approval, ICS will notify the following Parties of cessation intention: 
 
Qwest Communications (ICS provider) 
Inland Communications (dominant local carrier) 
Intrado 
County 911 Program(s) 
State 911 Program(s) 
Federal Communications Commission 
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Based on the ICS business model we are not required to notify the NANPA as all phone numbers belong 
to Qwest. 
 
We will send a second notice as required in approximately two weeks and a final notice within 48 hours 
of termination to Emergency Services notifying them to the best of our abilities of any customers that we 
believe did not find an alternative dial tone provider prior to our disconnection. 
 
At this time, we are requesting approval of the attached Customer Notifications and Timeline as a non-
dominant carrier of both business and non-business end users. 
 
If you have any questions, please call 866-279-5348.   
 
Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 
 
 
Very Truly Yours, 

 
 
Harold Grover 
CEO and President 
Intelligent Community Services, Inc. 
 
 


